
KRPA Grade 6 

 

Dear Families 

 Due to the recent health concerns, our school, in compliance with ADE will be closed 

indefinitely. In order to not disrupt your child’s education and to prepare them for AZM2, we 

have created packets that students are to be completing over the next two weeks. This will 

ensure that your child’s continued success is not interrupted. Please make sure that they are 

completing the work and we will expect it returned upon opening of our school. We have 

included an agenda as to what is expected to be completed for each day. Please make sure you 

are signing off on it as your child completes the work every day. If your child has questions 

regarding the work please send us an email and we will respond. Thank you for your 

cooperation and being a continued partner in your child’s educational success. 

 

Sincerely, 

The 6th Grade Team 

Miss White (Math and Science) 

ewhite@riverside.k12.az.us 

 

Mr. Howell (Social Studies and ELA) 

thowell@riverside.k12.az.us 
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